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"The decision by the Farm Laborers Wage Board to lower overtime hours from 60 to 40 hours

is fatal to our farms. Agriculture is a vital part of our Upstate community and with this

change, many family farms will not survive. I have spoken with countless farmers and farm

workers who have shared their concerns with this hour reduction.

Unfortunately, this will result in farm workers not coming to New York but going to other

states with friendlier regulations. At a time when it is being preached to follow the advice of

industry experts, the Wage Board instead opted to ignore the experts and pursue this out of
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touch agenda. I am deeply troubled by this decision and the impact it will have, not only in

my district, but across our State."


